
October 1, 2019

Subject: CLTV Children's Television Act Compliance Certification

This will certify that no programs subject to the FCC’s commercial time limits for children’s 
programs were carried on CLTV during the 3rd quarter of 2019.  We will continue to certify 
Children’s Television Act Compliance quarterly.  If you have any questions or need any further help, 
please call me at 773-883-7834.

Sincerely,

George Pappas
Programming Specialist
CLTV

cc: Tom Boyd, Kevin Connor, Brenda Crespo, Jane Hayden, Paul Rennie, 
Jason Roberts, Chuck Sennet


